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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2008 8:35 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Birch Hill water rate increase

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account for Docket No. DW 08-052, Pittsfield Aqueduct
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: paul cosentino [mailto :jerice© ncia. net]
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2008 5:46 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Birch Hill water rate increase

My husband and I have been full time residents in the Birch Hill development for over 25 years. We are outraged
at the proposed rate increases for our water supply.

I understand that there must be some additional costs to residents, but what Pittsfield AquaductCo is expecting
us to pay is ludicrous.

I believe that this matter should be looked into as I can find no plausible reason to have to pay over $2000.00
annually for household water for two people.

Thank you for your time. Nan Cosentino

8/5/2008


